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Subject:   

Dear Owner(s), 

Warm regards, 

Wills Creek Strata Council 


	Text8: Work to clear vegetation/tree branches behind  Units at 32nd Ave.
	Text9: 
	Text10: 

Please be aware that on Tuesday, August 20th Vista Landscaping Services will be on site for most of the day beginning at 8:00 AM.

They will be working from #58-3109 to #69-3109 and from #7-3122 to #19-3122 along 32nd Avenue.

Vegetation or tree branches overhanging the fence or berm ONLY on the side of our property line will be handled.

As requested in writing Units #11 and #17 - 3122 and #66 - 3109 will not have their yards worked on.

All owners had an opportunity by August 10th to respond if they would prefer to not have work done on their property.

Thank you for your cooperation and caution while this needed work is being done.


